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Milton Keynes City Council’s Comments 
 
Policy HAN1: Hanslope and Long Street Development Boundaries 
 
It would be helpful to amend the Development Boundary to exclude land to the rear of the 
properties along Newport Rd (see area highlighted in red below). Parts of this land have been 
subject to planning applications in the past which MKCC has not supported, given the adverse 
impact on the linear form of development along the north side of Newport Road.  
 
Applications for residential development on land at and to the rear of 65 Newport Road were 
refused in April 2021 [application ref: 20/02959/OUT (subsequent appeal was dismissed)] and 
in August 2023 [application ref: 23/00889/OUT].  The Parish Council objected to both planning 
applications. 
 
 

 
 
 


